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From: Andrea Crew <Andrea.Crew@wolverhampton.gov.uk>  
Sent: 23 August 2021 15:04 
To: Licensing <Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk>;  

 
 

Subject: RE: New Premises Licence Application - PRE1454 Rose Garden Banqueting Hall, 295 Parkfield Road, 
Wolverhampton, WV4 6ED  
 
Sensitivity: PROTECT 
 
Afternoon Anita, 
 
Thankyou for your email sent 2nd August.  
I write on behalf of Public Health acting as Responsible Authority. I wish to submit a formal 
representation to the above application under the licensing objectives of the Prevention of Crime 
and Disorder, Prevention of Public Nuisance, Public Safety or Protection of Children from Harm. 
                         
The premises is located within the Dudley Road Cumulative Impact Zone (CIZ). There is a 
rebuttable presumption that applications within a C.I.Z will be refused unless the applicant can 
demonstrate that there will be no negative cumulative impact on one or more of the licensing 
objectives. 
 
The current premises licence in place was granted by the Statutory Licensing Subcommittee on 
condition that the licence shall only apply to the ground floor of the premises, specifically 
excluding the first floor area. The application in question seeks to licence the first floor of the 
premises, which is opposed to the conditions of the original license. 
 
Regards, 
Andrea Crew 
Senior Public Health Specialist/Public Health 
City of Wolverhampton Council 
Email - andrea.crew@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
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